Warren Wagon Rd. is currently closed by Valley County at Francis
Wallace parking area due to snow. The construction closure zone starts
just past Eastside Dr. and will remain closed until May 21st, 2020. During
this period accommodations will be made for local and recreational traffic
using off-road vehicles (ATV’s, 4-wheelers, and motorcycles), 30 minute
delays may occur. Crews will be working Saturday May 16, 2020.
Pending snow removal operations by Valley County beyond Fisher Creek
bridge, the road will be open for Memorial Day weekend.

Starting May 26th, 2020 and thru June 30th, 2020 morning and afternoon
four hour closures will occur from 8:00 am to 12:00 pm, and 1:00 pm to
5:00 pm. The road will be open 6:00 pm July 2nd, 2020 thru 6:00 am July
6th, 2020 for the holiday weekend. Subsequently the road will be open for
the remainder of the project with 30 minute traffic delays. Road work
completion is scheduled for August 27th, 2020. Excavation activity at
deep geological patches will begin May 11, 2020. The contractor’s Public

Information Officer is Mr. Bryan Peters 208-503-2032,

bryan@creaconstruction.net; Face Book @ Crea Construction, Inc .




